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SANTA FE EXPRESS 

COMMANDER’s COLUMN     Principles  Above  Personalities          MARTIN FRIES, Commander 

MARCH  2023 

VFW POST 846 NEWSLETTER                                                              

Emeritus Editor: Ray Calore     Guest Editor: Jonathan Hyde 

FROM YOUR AUXILIARY                                                                       DANA PFLUMM, President  

 

Greetings Brothers and Sisters,  

I sure was sorry to miss last month’s meeting, but we wanted everyone to be safe.  The District 2 Coffee tour was a  suc-

cess, both fun and informative.   

Our next meeting will be March 9 at 5:00.  We will be meeting at 4:00 to stuff Easter eggs for the VA.  Hope to see 

you then.   

Don’t forget the second Saturday breakfast at the Post. This month a former Police Officer and VFW member will address 

surviving an active killer attack.   

Future Schedule: Our District 2 Spring meeting is April 22 at Lenexa.  Please get this on your calendars so you can attend.   

April is when we nominate and elect officers at the District and Auxiliary level.  Please consider stepping up into a new    

position if asked.  There are a lot of people willing to help you.   

We need your volunteer hours and any donations you have made, or anything else we can report on our bi-annual reports.  

They are due the end of this month.  

March 17th is Steak Night at the Post.  Let them know in advance if you can come to this fun and delicious dinner.       

Bless you all and hope to see you this month participating in Post activities.              President Dana. 

Comrades of Post 846,  

Need to start to think about our post-elections that will be coming up.  We had a good showing for the 

District 2 Meeting at our post 28 JAN and showed the other posts how nice we have made our post look . 

 

The Chili cook-off on 17 FEB went well with seven entries and yours truly won the best Chili.  Comrade Larry 

Fries took second place.  Wanted to thank all who made chili and attended   We had about 25 people attend. 

 

Since the weather is getting better we will go back to our Steak Night Friday Night 17 MAR from 6PM to 8PM 

our Chef Comrade Larry Fries will be ready to grill your steak to order.  RSVP by our VFW meeting night. 

 

Our next meeting is on 09 MAR, dinner at 6 PM followed by meeting at 7 PM.    

 

Remember, Saturday 11 MAR we have our monthly breakfast starting at 9:00 to 11:00 we will have a special 

guest attend. Michael Howell, former Police Officer and VFW member will discuss the critical skills you must 

understand to survive an active killer attack.     

 

Don’t forget about Friday Nights—the post is open from 4 to 8 and dinner is provided for people who show 

up. If you can help support working on Friday Nights, it is needed since this is your post and we need your 

support to keep it open for member to relax and hang out with each other.   

                                                                                                                Martin Fries, Post Commander 
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CHAPLAIN’S CORNER… LANE SMITH  

No illnesses or hospitalizations to report at this time. 
 

Memory thought: “Soldiers are practical people, they want reality, they want truth, to hang on to. The only 
truth that means anything is the Truth of Jesus. Jesus said that he is the Truth and that Truth is the most sol-
id reality that there is”. 

VFW POST 846  
MEETING  

2nd Thursday   
March 9 @ 7 pm 

 
An informal dinner at 6pm 
on meeting night. Feel free 

to bring a dessert!   
Meetings are fun and         

informative.  
 

You’re involvement is the 
key to success! 

 
Post 846 will be open  
on MEETING NIGHT   

(2nd Thursday)  
&  

EVERY FRIDAY  
4 pm to 8 pm.   

 

Join your fellow VFW  
members in the  

846 Memorial Lounge  
on Fridays for Cards, Games, 

Snacks,  
& Camaraderie!                             

                
*  Hosts needed for 4 to 6  

and 6 to 8 shifts.   
                

* Sign-up on Post meeting 
nights. 

 

V.A. HOSPITAL REPORT… ...Christine Anderson, Chairman  
 

With the cold snap we are experiencing, there is a greater need for coats and gloves for the Vets who use 
Annie’s Closet and other needy Vets.   So, as you clean out your closets, keep our Vets in mind and bring 
your donations to the post.   Someone who you don’t know will be warm because of your generous gift.   

Chris Anderson. 913 940 1003  

 

What a great way to celebrate St. Patricks  Day 

RSVP by VFW Post meeting Night. 



 

Information related to recent events or notice of future activities can be 

found at the following Facebook sites: 

https://www.facebook.com/VFW846  

https://www.facebook.com/vfwauxiliarypost846 

Please feel free to send photos of activities and articles for the Santa Fe 

VFW Post 846 Newsletter to the Post , your officers or to me directly.   

Post 846 e-mail address:    vfwpost846opks@gmail.com 

Editor:      Jonathan Hyde            jquincyh@aol.com          913.530.0675 
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Here is your opportunity to participate in POST 846 as a member of the Auxiliary.   

If you have questions about the Application or your Eligibility contact the Post. 
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